
 Questions 
 
 

1. In Section V, Representative Project for Section III, at the end of the first paragraph, it 
states that "the city desires a proposal on how to deign and implement the following 
project:”  However, the next three paragraphs request a commentary on the Draft 
NHDES wasteload allocation methodology, which does not pertain to design or 
implementation. Is the request for design and implementation a misprint?  

 
 
 
 
 

2. The scope of services #2, CMOM Program, requests an introductory cover letter. If a 
single firm is requesting consideration for both the CMOM and the wastewater 
treatment permitting and implementation projects, should a single cover letter 
addressing both projects be provided, or only a single cover letter, dedicated to the 
CMOM project.  Note that a cover letter is not specifically requested for the scope of 
services #1.  

  
 
Answers 
 
 
Q1 - you could argue that it is... We are not going to have then design 
and implement anything at this point... We do want their commentary 
the wastload allocation proposal and what it would mean to the city 
 
Q2 - cover letter can serve as a transmittal for whatever element you 
choose (CMOM or WWTP). Cover letter is not really a big deal 
 
 


